Pit Four Returned to Normal Use

The BGSL Board of Officers and Directors has voted to lift the Temporary Range Use Policy
Restrictions on Pistol Pit Four. The membership may again use Pit 4 in accordance with the
rules that existed prior to the Temporary Range Use Policy, just like the other pits. This lifting of
restrictions applies only to Pit Four. The Temporary Range Use Policy Restrictions remain in
effect for the 300 yard Rifle Range at this time.
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